
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SURVEY FOR NWSEO MEMBER INTERNS 

THROUGH AUGUST 31ST 
 
(August 27, 2018) A Survey for all NWSEO Member Interns will be posted on 
the private NWSEO Facebook group today through Friday, August 31, 2018.   
 
NWSEO is in discussions with the NWS over the 5 through 12 progression and 
possible benefits and assistance for employees.  Input is needed, specifically 
from Interns at this time.  Please log into the NWSEO Facebook Group and 
answer the very short survey that will pinned to the top.  If you are not a 
NWSEO member or if you are not yet a member of the NWSEO Facebook 
group, please contact NWSEO Membership Director Christy Fox at 
membership@nwseo.org with any questions. 
 
This survey will only be available through August 31.  The results of this 
survey will largely influence the NWSEO position on 5 through 12 
negotiations. 
 
  
 

-NWSEO- 
 

No one cares more for National Weather Service employees than  
National Weather Service employees. 

 
No one works harder for National Weather Service employees than  

National Weather Service employees. 
 

We are NWSEO. 


